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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 7th March 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are very busy preparing our performance of Alice in Wonderland which will be on 1st April 

2014 at The Voyager School. 

 

In year one, we are performing the tea party. The children would like to dress as rabbits or mice 

from the tea party, so we are asking if you could please provide the following for costumes: 

 

A thin black head band (we will design and makes ears to attach to this in school) and either 

plain grey top and trousers, plain brown top and trousers or plain white top and trousers. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, or any difficulties obtaining any element of the costume, 

please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the year 1 team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Burnham         Mrs Woods                 Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher         Teaching Assistant       Head Teacher 

 


